
 

 

 

  

Main Rd, Colwich 

ST17 0XE 

T.07962303937 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for getting in touch and enrolling your child onto the 6 week Art Course. We will 

be taking part in some fantastic art activities over the next 6 weeks. Please complete the 

attached form in order to secure your child’s place on the course.     

Many thanks, 

 

Emma  Wood B.A Hons 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please Ensure your child is collected at the correct time, advise Emma if they attend the 
afterschool Cedars club and Emma will take your child to the Cedars club if they are booked 
onto this. 
 
 
Please ask you child to agree to the following: 
 

• I will help keep everyone safe by following all instructions given by the art teacher. 

• I will wear an apron provided by Iguana art. 

• I will help to tidy away the art materials at the end of the class.  
 

  

Child’s name:    

Date of birth:   

Address:   

 

Date of classes:   After School art Club Iguana Art  

 

Dates: 
 
19 April 2023 - 3.20-4.30pm 
26 April 2023 - 3.20-4.30pm 
3 May 2023 - - 3.20-4.30pm 
10 May 2023 - - 3.20-4.30pm 
17 May 2023 - - 3.20-4.30pm 
24 May 2023 - - 3.20-4.30pm 

 

Home Phone Number:   

Mother’s name:    

Contact number:   

Work:   

Mobile:   

 

Father’s name:     

Contact number:   

Work:    

Mobile:    

Any medical conditions?  



  

Any Allergies?     

Photography consent ?    

  

In the event of a session being cancelled, another session will be offered in lieu.   

 

Parent’s signature:  

 

Date:   

 

Payment is for this half term only, Fees paid are non-refundable for missed classes in the 
event of illness or for any other reason as the fees are calculated per term to include all 
materials and are not calculated per class. 

 


